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FIVE HOURS LATER 

Though extremely excited to visit ministry partners and attend Abigail 

Hatcher’s wedding, I started the day tired.  The trip started out smoothly.  

My mom and I arrived on time to share lunch with a ministry partner in 

Columbus, Ohio.  With a full stomach and heart, we headed to West 

Lafayette, Indiana, our destination for the evening.  

Two accidents slowed things down, but it wasn’t much of a delay.  However, 

things changed with accident number 3.  An electronic sign indicated both 

lanes were closed ahead.  We made a pit stop at a rest area before arriving at 

the mile marker mentioned on the sign.  

Traffic was completely stopped.  We knew that we were in for quite a delay 

but had no idea that the interstate would be shut down for FIVE HOURS.  

We spent most of that time in the exact same location.  In the end, we found 

out that the accident had occurred nearly ONE HUNDRED MILES AWAY. 

We finally made it to the hotel around 10 pm.  Our evening meal with friends 

turned into lunch the following day.  After lunch, we made our way to 

Evansville.  Saturday, I attended the wedding and reception.  Sunday, we 

made our way back to WV.  Check out my photo with the beautiful bride! 

                  

PRAISE AND PRAYER 

Praise the Lord with me for 

new ministry partners!  

Nearly 50% of the needed 

amount has been pledged.  

Please pray that the 

additional $1200 will be 

pledged by the end of 

September. 

Praise the Lord for safe 

travels!  Please pray for safety 

as I travel to and from 

Colorado.  I will be attending 

Oasis Rest International 

Gather from August 25th 

through August 29th.   
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NOTHING IS TOO DIFFICULT FOR GOD 

As I listened to Lisa’s glowing report, that thought kept running through my mind.  Lisa and Troy, the couple that I met in 

Florida, visited several houses last weekend.  I had mentioned this house to check out from the OUTSIDE because it was 

too expensive.  It seemed perfect as it was a fully furnished duplex.  The owner is selling them together as investment 

property. 

Well, I guess I was right.  Lisa is convinced that this is indeed a perfect property and location for the Blessing.  There is 

just one small hiccup . . . the price.  I firmly believe that nothing is impossible for God.  Please pray with us that if this is 

the location that God would make a way where there seems to be no way!    

 

 

 


